
Friday, May 15th 2020 

Dear Maple Class,  

Hello everyone! I hope that you are well and have had a good week. 

It has been good to see the work that you have been doing at home so 

keep it up! 

Since I made my video message last week (did you see them all on the 

website?), I did a lovely walk through some different woods near Leith 

Hill and the trees looked beautiful and green. 

 

I have also walked through the fields of sheep a few more times and I 

managed to take a picture of two lambs looking very cute as they had a 

little rest! 

The basil and chilli pepper seedlings are 

getting taller, and I have planted them out into 

bigger pots now, so I am hoping that some of 

them will continue to grow big and strong over 

the next few weeks.  

 

My garden is really getting more colourful each day. What have you 

noticed growing in your garden or when you have been for a walk? 

                     

Have a lovely week and take care,  

Love from Mrs Read x  


